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3rd June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of Year 9 students, 
 
Trip to Delamere Forest - Camping Day, Tuesday 8th July 
 
We are offering a taster day on Tuesday 8th July as an insight into what a camping trip 
with JPC entails, and hopefully raise your child’s confidence to participate in an overnight 
camping trip next year. The plan for the day is to take the minibus to Delamere Forest, 
where the group will follow a walking trail, set up a tent and have the opportunity to cook 
their lunch. The group will be returning to school at 2:30pm. 
 
If your child wishes to cook their lunch on a trangia (camping stove) we suggest 
bringing dry foods to which hot water can be added, e.g. pot noodles or tinned food 
such as soups and beans. 
 
If your child wishes to take part, please consent online via SchoolSpider by Monday 16th  
June. Unfortunately, if we do not have consent, your child will be unable to take part. If 
you are unable to use SchoolSpider please call into the office. 
 
Please be aware that school cannot be held responsible for money, or for any personal 
items that students choose to bring with them. Students will be offered the option to 
leave valuables, including mobile phones, locked in school. 
 
If you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Terence Lewis 
Learning Beyond the Classroom Coordinator 

Please view our website for the latest news and information, including all letters sent home 
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